
PENTECOST SUNDAY 
May 15, 2016 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, May 14, 2016 
8:15 AM Alfred Paquin 
5:00 PM Helen Van Riper (1

st
 Anniv.), Betty Ewing 

Sunday, May 15, 2016 
7:30 AM Salvatore Primerano, Stephen J. Ford 
9:00 AM Catherine Tancredi, Maria Correa 
11:00 AM Omar Hernandez & Family 
Monday, May 16, 2016  
8:15 AM Anna Maria Sperlungo 
Tuesday, May 17, 2016  
8:15 AM Marianne Edmueller 
Wednesday, May 18, 2016 
8:15 AM Our Parishioners 

 Thursday, May 19, 2016  
8:15 AM Susan Zukovski 
Friday, May 20, 2016 

 8:15 AM Vocations 
Saturday, May 21, 2016 
8:15 AM Marie Connelly 
5:00 PM Carmela Giasulli 
Sunday, May 22, 2016 
7:30 AM Protection of Babies in the Womb, Bunny Billingsby 
9:00 AM James Langin, Hyman Elias 
11:00 AM Catherine M. Reynolds, Michelle Kovzis 
 

CELEBRANTS FOR MAY 21ST & May 22ND, 2016 

5:00 PM Rev. Edward G. Lambro  
7:30 AM     Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 
9:00 AM     Rev. Lukasz Iwanczuk 
11:00 AM   Msgr. John J. Carroll 
 

PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD 
Saturday, May 21, 2016 
5:00 PM George Casagrand, Fred Bona 
Sunday,   May 22, 2016 
7:30 AM     Peggy Tana 
9:00 AM     Robert & Anne Marie Kelly 
11:00 AM   Chris McLaughlin, Marilyn Koziol 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday, May 21, 2016 
5:00 PM  Bob Carroll, Kathy Decker, Marlene Grant, Patrice 
 Leavenworth, Jacqui Ortega, Joe Santiso 
Sunday, May 22, 2016 
7:30 AM    Margaret Zybrick 
9:00 AM    Tim Lazarus, Janine Minardi, Bernadette Morrisroe, 
 Jennifer Portman, Cabrina Potente, Cherylan 
 Zarpaylic 
11:00 AM  Joseph Coralluzzo, Maria Izurieta, Linda McMurray, 
 Bobbie Prescott, Tom & Jeanne Segedin 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 
Sunday, May 22, 2016 
9:00 AM     Katy Schrope 
Teenagers or adults are needed for Children's Liturgy at 9am 
Mass.  Email Katy Shrope at katyvet@optonline.net 
 

MEMORIALS – For May 15
th

 to May21
st 

The Sanctuary Lamp in the Church will burn in loving memory 
of Victor Delling. 
 
For those who have been called home to Christ we pray 
especially for Wallace Huss, brother of Roger Huss and for                
Moris, father of Bob Moris who died recently. 
 

PENTECOST SUNDAY 
Each year the Church celebrates 50 days of Easter, culminating 
at the feast of Pentecost which marks the occasion of God’s 
sending the Holy Spirit upon Jesus’ disciples after His 
resurrection.  Before Pentecost, the disciples were unsure of 
what they were to do next, and spent most of their time in 
hiding.  After Pentecost, and the gift of the Holy Spirit, they 
understood their mission to spread the Good News of Jesus, 
and they had the courage to come out of hiding and speak 
openly about who Jesus was, and what he had accomplished 
by dying and rising. 

 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP A WAY OF LIFE 
TITHING, GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 

 

Last Week:   $12,957.00 Last Year:  $16,526.00 
 

Attendance:    775 
      

Pastor’s Gratitude: “Mother’s Day was very special at the 
9:00am Mass thanks to the First Communion children who 
returned to pay tribute both to their mothers and the Blessed 
Mother, Mary.”  
 

Parishioner’s Response: “I ended up in the wrong pew last 
Sunday after Communion because I forgot to bring my purse to 
Church, which when coming back from Communion, tells me 
where to sit.” 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

4GET ME NOT SUNDAY 
May 22 is 4-Get-Me-Not Sunday. Non-perishable food will be 
collected in our Church vestibule. The food collected is sent to 
the Catholic Charities Fr. English food pantry to help the 
working poor stretch their meager pay checks and feed their 
families.  Thank you for your continued support. 

 

GOLF OUTING NEARLY SOLD OUT – RSVP ASAP! 
Join us on Monday June 6 at Rockaway River Country Club in 
Denville.  $175 per golfer includes lunch, golf, cocktails, dinner 
and prizes.  We are looking for golfers and sponsors.  For 
information or reservations contact George Casagrand at 
chfest@optonline.net or 973-632-0294. 

 

GIFTS FOR THE GOLF OUTING 
We are looking for items to be auctioned at the golf outing.  Last 
year a parishioner almost discarded an autographed hockey 
stick which was worth big money to a hockey fan.  It turns out 
her husband won it in a raffle many years ago.  Another 
parishioner recently donated an autographed football by Ted 
Cruz of the Giants.  You must have some baseballs, 
basketballs, footballs, hockey sticks, helmets, art work, jewelry, 
booze etc. collecting dust which Fr. Carroll would gladly take off 
your hands.  Give him a call at the rectory 973-838-6838 or on 
his cell 973-713-3746.  All we have to do is authenticate it.  
Thank you. 
 

GOLF OUTING BOOSTER BOARD AND RAFFLE 
Purchase a booster for $20 and be a part of this great 
event!  All Boosters will be entered into a raffle and have a 
chance to win a large screen smart TV.  Winner will be selected 
at the outing dinner and need not be present.  Sign up after 
Mass or stop by the Rectory before June 5

th
. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
  
   

 

We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends. 
 

 Beverly Caccavale Michael Fitzpatrick, Sr.
 Joseph Hammond Bill Hockkeppel 
 Danielle Kneringer Betty Higgins 
 Robert Kaps Paulette Ley 
 Thomas Link Jake Linsalata
 Elvin Lister Frank Mack, Jr.
 Joseph Maher Peggy Spreen
 Maribel Tehrani   
   

Blessings and 
Congratulations 

Omar Hernandez 
Newly Ordained 

Transitional Deacon 
May 14, 2016 
We Love You! 

 

mailto:katyvet@optonline.net
mailto:chfest@optonline.net


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REGISTRATION REMINDER 
Registration for grades 1-8 for Sept. 2016 was due 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 4.  If you missed the deadline, please get 
it to us immediately. Forms are available online at 
olmchurch.org.  If you have not received a new student 
registration for your child going into 1

st
 grade in September 

please contact the Religious Education office. 
 

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
THANK YOU for your years of service to the Religious 
Education Ministry here at OLM.  In the last two years, we have 
had some people “retire” from being catechists/teachers of the 
faith.  The Rel. Ed. Department would like to officially send a 
heartwarming note of gratitude to those who have answered 
God’s call by teaching our children and passing on their faith.  
Nina Galione, Joanna Howard, Betty Dominico, Ana Stack, 
Melissa Ginsburg, Maria Lazazzera, Margaret Klinger, 
Stephanie Sanczyk, Carla Bummara-Griffin, Mary Bodner, 
Donna Palatucci, Lori Covello, Iris Becker, Noelle Kosarek, 
Marisela Lane, Kate Shanahan, Nancy Haroldson, Bob and 
Bernadette Morrisroe, Teresa and Ron Andersen, Alice Ford, 
Dawn Johnson,  Dolores Gesumaria, Beth Wood, Jennifer 
Darlington, Dana Torsiello, Lisa Passalacqua, Carla and Kevin 
Gear, Jim Freda, Barbara Mainero, Devin Sunar, Angela 
Mongelluzo, Justin Roberts.  We could not have a Religious 
Education ministry if it wasn’t for the dedicated people who 
serve in it so selflessly.  THANK YOU doesn’t seem to be 
enough, but know we are grateful.  
 

 
 
 

SPONSOR A CHILD THIS SUMMER 
Join several other Kinnelon families by becoming a host family 
for an inner city child for a one-week summer vacation.  It 
doesn’t take much to share the experience of living in a 
beautiful and peaceful community.  Since 1877, The Fresh Air 
Fund, an independent, not-for-profit agency, has provided free, 
enriching summer experiences and academic programs for 
more than 1.8 million children from low-income New York City 
neighborhoods.  For more information, contact Denise at 973-
838-7138, DRDeBernardi@gmail.com or The Fresh Air Fund at 
(800) 367-0003.  Visit The Fund’s website at www.freshair.org 
for more information and testimonial videos. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
BRIDGE RETREAT: 

Thank you to all who participated in the Bridge Retreat and 
made it a success!  As an introduction to the Confirmation 
program for the 8th Graders - it was a great opportunity to build 
community, focus on faith, and have a little fun in the 
process!   We welcome and look forward to having these future 
9

th
 graders in the program in September! 

 

CONFIRMATION PROGRAM REGISTRATION 
Registration forms for the 2016/2017 Confirmation program will 

be mailed shortly to the parents of all current 8th 
and 9th graders who were registered in 
CCD/Confirmation last year.  If your 8

th
 or 9

th
 

grader is currently attending Catholic school, 
please call the Religious Ed office at 973-838-0567 
to have your name and address added to our roster 

so we can get the forms out to you as well!  
  
 

 
Important Dates:  Sunday May 22nd- Youth Group/Retreat 
planning meeting 8:45 - 10:15am - Youth Room 
 

CARDBOARD CITY 
Thank you everyone for the cardboard boxes and we still need 
more! On Friday, May 20th, Youth Ministry will be hosting an 
event called Cardboard City, where we will sleep outdoors in 
the boxes to obtain an understanding of what homeless 
people experience. We hope it to be a very humbling event for 
our youth.  If interested in joining us that night as either a youth 
or a chaperon, please RSVP by May 13th.  If you have a 
box(es), please email YM and we can pick them up. 
 

 
 

 
 
Religious Ed. Phone 973-838-0567 
Mary Ramsden - Director dre@olmchurch.org  
Andrea Duplain - Rel. Ed. Sec. reled@olmchurch.org 
 
Confirmation/Youth Ministry 973-283-1212 
Branden Kasper - Youth Ministry youthministry@olmchurch.org 
Grace Davin - Conf. Coord. youth@olmchurch.org 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Faith Formation 
 

R E L I G I O U S  E D U C A T I O N  N E W S  C O N F I R M A T I O N  

Y O U T H  M I N I S T R Y  

C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N   

THE KNIGHTS CORNER 

Knights of Columbus 
Council 14493 News 

 
News: 
Congratulations Deacon Omar!  Please join us today after the 
11am mass for a wonderful BBQ to celebrate Deacon Omar’s 
achievement. 
 

Exemplifications and new membership: 
Dave Puccia, Grand Knight: 973-492-2774 
Mike D’Amelio, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-800-4915 
 

Calendar: 
5/25: First Degree/Social meeting 8pm – Ryan Room 
6/03: Cigar Night – Lake Reality 
6/08: Officers at 7:15pm, Business meeting at 8pm - Ryan Rm 
6/22: Social meeting 8pm – Ryan Room 
 
 
 

S E R V I N G  O L M  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y  

Join the OLM Ladies Guild!  
   

MOVE OVER MICHELANGELO! 
25 ladies attended the “Paint & Sip” this past Monday  
night and created acrylic masterpieces of a landscape  

with a cherry blossom tree.  It was a lot of fun! 
 

Next Meeting June 13, 7:30pm, Ryan Room 
 

If you would like to attend but need a ride email 
jlpuccia@optonline.net 

 

Thanks to all who purchased raffle tickets! 
 

NEXT DRAWING IS MAY 28
TH 

AFTER 5PM MASS! 
  

mailto:DRDeBernardi@gmail.com
http://www.freshair.org/
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“GOD’S FINGERPRINT” 
God’s gift of the Holy Spirit on Pentecost allows each one of us 
to become “God’s fingerprint”.  Our own baptism claims us for 
Christ.  You become God’s fingerprint when you receive the 
Holy Spirit, which allows God’s law to penetrate deep into your 
heart.  You are a unique fingerprint of God when you keep His 
commandments. You, God’s fingerprint, are capable of 
changing our wounded world when you let go of all fear and 
allow God’s light and spirit to shine in the darkness.  The fire of 
God comes to you to teach you everything.  Obedience to 
God’s law is an act of intimate love with the One who created 
you.  It allows you to live in His Divine will.  It was only after the 
apostles received the Holy Spirit that they began to heal, preach 
and truly live for Christ.  Pentecost is the birthday of our church, 
which continues Christ’s mission on earth today.  You have 
received the Holy Spirit, but is it lying dormant in you?  Have 
you permitted the fire of God to imprint Himself in your every 
action, allowing you to become the visible fingerprint of God?  
Do you know someone who would like to become Catholic or 
complete their Sacraments of Initiation?  For more information 
call Msgr. Carroll, 973-838-6838 x100 or Carol Mangani at 973-
283-2218. 
 

“WISDOM” 
THE GIFT OF THE SECOND HALF OF LIFE 

A full day presentation Friday, June 10, 9:15am - 2:30 pm at All 
Saints Parish House, Millington, NJ. Fr. Peter J. Krebs, S.T., 
Ph.D., Anita Constance, S.C., and Kathleen Detlet, D. Min., will 
show how the 'wisdom of age' is to be valued rather than 
relegated to non-existence.  Come tell your story; hear those of 
others speak to the worthiness of sacrifice.  $50 registration 
includes breakfast and hot lunch.  Call 908-608-3160 to register 
or email: phughes@sacredthreadministries.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

VILLA WALSH ACADEMY SUMMER SPORTS CAMP 
Villa Walsh Acad. in Morristown - 2016 Summer Sports Camp: 
Session 1:  June 27-June 30, Session 2:  July 5-July 8. Please 
visit www.villawalsh.org and look under the Athletics tab or call 
Jamie LoBue, at 973-538-3680 x170 or lobuej@villawalsh.org 

 

CUB SCOUT RAINGUTTER REGATTA SAILBOATS 
All Kindergarten Boys – Come make and race sailboats and 
learn about Pack 277, Tues., May 10

th
, 7 to 8pm at the Kiel 

Firehouse, 103 Kiel Ave.  For more info contact Al Thomas 
al.thomas@scouting.org, 973-765-9322 x 229. 

 

HOLY SPIRIT CARNIVAL – JUNE 7 – 11
TH

  
Come & Enjoy - Tues. June 7 – Sat. June 11

th
 - Pequannock.  

Carnival begins every night at 6pm.  Fun for the whole family - 
food, games, music and rides.  Grand 50/50 will be drawn on 
Saturday.  There is a car show on Wednesday along with an 
appearance by Batman.  $30 WRITSBAND EVERY NIGHT.  
PRE-SALE BANDS - discount bands are $22 each for unlimited 
rides at www.campys.com by June 6

th
. 

 

FRIENDS OF THE KINNELON MUSEUM 
GARAGE SALE – June 4

th
 

Located at 25 Kiel Ave. (across from Kinnelon Mall) on Sat., 
June 4 from 10AM to 4PM.  Rain date the Sat., June 11th.  
Donations are being accepted daily and should be left in front of 
the garage doors or under the vestibule in inclement weather. 
No Clothing or Stuffed Animals. All donations are tax 
deductible. Also, do you enjoy history? The Kinnelon Museum 
needs your expertise. Please contact us at (973) 838-0185. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PENTECOST SUNDAY 
 

First Reading: Acts 2:1-11 
The disciples were celebrating Pentecost together when 
"tongues of fire appeared which parted, then came to rest on 
each of them." The disciples were filled with the Holy Spirit and 
began speaking in foreign tongues. Visitors from many different 
countries were amazed that each guest could hear his or her 
native language being spoken as the disciples proclaimed 
God's glory. 
 

Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13 
Each person has received different manifestations of the same 
spirit to contribute to the common good of all. All members of 
the church have been baptized into one body because of our 
belief in the Holy Spirit, who was sent to us by God. 
 

Gospel: John 20:19-23 
Jesus appeared to the disciples even though they had locked 
the doors in fear. Jesus then showed the disciples his hands 
and his side; and they rejoiced at his presence. He breathed on 
them saying "Receive the Holy Spirit." He then gave the 
disciples the power to forgive others or hold them accountable 
for their sins. 
 

 

ENTERING CANAAN 
A day of prayer and healing for women suffering from a past 
abortion on Sat. June 18

th
, 9:30am – 5pm. Begin your healing 

journey and experience Gods’ hope and mercy.  For 
confidential registration and information please call Theresa at 
877-586-4621 or lumina@postabortinhelp.org  
 

SEVERAL SOURCES SHELTERS 
Spreading Hope through Compassion by providing hope, 
assistance and shelter to pregnant teens, families in need and 
homeless woman.  For information call 1-800-662-2678 or see 
the website at www.lifecall.org 
 
 

 

 
 

A RETREAT FOR THOSE FACING SERIOUS ILLNESS 
GENNESARET, a retreat designed to provide a spiritual and 
temporal oasis for men and women suffering with a life-
changing illness, will be held the weekend of May 20, 21 & 22 at 
the Archdiocesan Retreat Center.  For info please call Hilare 
Reinold at 732-566-7237 or Peggy Walsh at 908-499-7667. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I N  &  A R O U N D  O U R  P A R I S H  

A  G L A N C E  A T  T H E  W E E K  A H E A D  

MONDAY – May 16, 2016 
 1:00 PM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:30 PM - Bible Timeline - Parish House 
 7:30 PM - Golf Committee Mtg. – Parish House 

TUESDAY – May 17, 2016 
 4:30 PM - Jr. Choir Practice - Church 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:00 PM - Bible Study - Parish House 

WEDNESDAY – May 18, 2016 
 9:00 AM - Bible Timeline - Parish House 
 1:00 PM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:00 PM - Faith Sharing - Parish House 

THURSDAY – May 19, 2016 
 9:00 AM - Faith Sharing Group - Church Ryan Room 
 7:30 PM - Sr. Choir Practice – Church 

FRIDAY – May 20, 2016 
 9:30 AM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 

SATURDAY –May 21, 2016 
 7:30 AM - Men’s Bible Sharing - Church Ryan Room 
 4:00 PM - Reconciliation - Church 

 

PRO-LIFE CORNER 

Father and maker of all, you adorn all creation 
with splendor and beauty, and fashion human lives 
in your image and likeness.  Awaken, through the 
Holy Spirit, in every heart reverence for the work of 
your hands, and renew among your people a readiness 
to nurture and sustain your precious gift of life. 
Grant this through our Lord Jesus Christ, Your Son, 
who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the  
Holy Spirit, one God forever and ever.  Amen. 
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PLEASE COME TOGETHER TO CELEBRATE 

 
 

Msgr. John J. Carroll, Jubilarian 
 

 

50TH ANNIVERSARY OF PRIESTLY ORDINATION 

AND 

25TH ANNIVERSARY AS PASTOR 

 

Our Lady of the Magnificat Church 
 

2 Miller Road    Kinnelon, New Jersey 

 

 
 

 

SATURDAY, JUNE 4, 2016 
 

Four O’clock in the Afternoon 
 
 

Mass of Thanksgiving 
 

dinner to follow on church premises 

(adults only) 
 
 

if you plan to attend 

PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE RESPOND BY MAY 18TH  

“don’t miss the boat” 

 

 

 

secy@olmchurch.org  973-838-6838   ext. 103 or dial “0” 
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Insert Religious Ed PDF attached 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


